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4/30/2024 

 

Nathan Barton 

Wasteline, Inc. 

PO Box 88 

Cortez, CO 81321 

(970) 564-1380 

 

 

RE:  Line Camp Pit, Permit M-2001-001, Succession of Operators, Application Complete, 

Approval Pending Financial Warranty, Revision SO-03 

 

Dear Mr. Barton: 

 

On April 30, 2024 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety filed the succession of 

operators from Stone Sand and Gravel LLC to Smith’s Materials LLC for this operation. Once 

the financial warranty provided by Smith’s Materials LLC is accepted by the Division, this 

transfer will be complete, and you will receive final approval notification. Upon approval of the 

Smith’s Materials LLC. financial warranty, the Stone Sand and Gravel LLC financial warranty 

will be released and returned to you. 

If you have any questions, please contact Todd Jesse with the Division’s Active Mines Program 

at DRMS, Room 215, 1001 E. 62nd Ave. Denver, CO 80216. Direct contact can be made at the 

Division’s Grand Junction Field Office, by phone at 720 688-0626 or by email at 

todd.jesse@state.co.us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Todd Jesse 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

 

 

Cc: Sara Stevenson-Benn, Financial Assurance Specialist, DRMS 

 Tara McDonald, Smith’s Materials 

 Kathy Stone, Stone Sand & Gravel LLC
 


